

Epney Close, Patchway, Bristol BS34 5LN Tel: 01454 866920

Email: office@conistonprimary.org.uk Website: www.conistonprimary.org.uk Facebook Page: Coniston Primary School

18th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1 will be going on a local walk tomorrow morning, Friday 19th January, in small groups for about 20 minutes to Patchway Parade.

Please can you ensure your child wears a warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes.

This trip is covered by the local outings form that was signed when your child started school at Coniston. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office.

Many thanks

Mr C Payne Year 1 Teacher



Tel: 01454 866920 Email: office@conistonprimary.org.uk Website: www.conistonprimary.org.uk Facebook Page: Coniston Primary School

18th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1 will be going on a local walk tomorrow morning, Friday 19th January, in small groups for about 20 minutes to Patchway Parade.

Please can you ensure your child wears a warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes.

This trip is covered by the local outings form that was signed when your child started school at Coniston. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school office.

Many thanks

Mr C Payne Year 1 Teacher